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TANF- Nurse Support Program
The TANF Nurse Support Program consists of a group of nurses who work with   caregivers in Adams and Arapahoe County who are pregnant or have a child under 6 months of age during time of enrollment. Our program is voluntary and acts as a support during pregnancy and child-rearing until the baby’s first birthday.
Who we serve: Parents and caregivers who live in Arapahoe or Adams County, make less than $75,000 a year, and have at least one child born in the US.  Unlike Nurse Family Partnership, we are able to serve parents with multiple children.  
What we do:  
· Provide additional information and support during and after pregnancy to help you and your baby stay healthy. 
· Provide additional information, support and answer any questions regarding growth, development, feeding, and parenting. 
· Provide referrals and help you access community resources.
· Help you with life skills and goals setting. 
· Tailor our support to meet your needs
Where we meet: We meet at whatever location is most convenient for you. We are available to come to your home, worksite program, or another location.
 When: Our goal is to meet two times a month for about 1 hour each meeting until your child’s first birthday. 
Why meet with a nurse: Studies have shown that there are many benefit to having the support of a nurse through home visitation during pregnancy and as your child grows. We recognize that being either a first time mother or adding another child to your family can be both a joy and challenge. Our role is to support YOU to be the best parent for YOUR child! 

For more information regarding the TANF program, contact Mary Doran at 303-815-0046
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